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The Feed the Future Innovation Lab for Legume Systems Research fosters
dynamic, profitable, and environmentally sustainable approaches that contribute to
resilience, productivity, and better nutrition and economic opportunities. The lab is
managed by Michigan State University.

From the Management Office
Holiday greetings and wishes for a healthy new year
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FROM THE FEED THE FUTURE

INNOVATION LAB FOR LEGUME
SYSTEMS RESEARCH

Holiday greetings from the entire team at the Feed the Future Innovation Lab
for Legume Systems Research.

As we reflect on the events of 2021, we are thankful for the creative and
dedicated researchers who continue to find creative and safe ways to further
innovation in legumes as the world adapts to life amongst Coronavirus.

Best wishes for a safe and healthy 2022.

- SAVE THE DATE -
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Feed the Future Innovation Lab for Legume Systems Research

- Third Annual Global Convening
Public Forum
February 15-16, 2022
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Look for registration information coming soon

Attention Legume Lab Researchers:
Please also save February 17 for internal project meetings

From the Field
Workshop explores lentil systems in Nepal to
identify innovation solutions needed
to strengthen value chain

The Feed the Future

Innovation Lab for Legume
Systems  Research, in
partnership with the Nepal
USAID Mission, held a two-
day exploration of lentil
systems in Nepal December
15 & 16. Over 65 lentil
stakeholders attended the
two-day event.

This interactive workshop featured global and local experts delving into the
current state of lentil systems in Nepal, exploring current and future global lentil
systems innovations. The conversation was further enhanced through an
interactive discussion among all participants designed to identify innovative
solutions to strengthen the entire value chain across Nepal.

Look for a more detailed report on workshop outcomes in the January edition
of the Legume Lab news.



Special thanks to Nepal based collaborators at the Ministry of Agriculture and
Livestock Development, National Grain Legume Research Program, and
CIMMYT for their valuable insights in planning the technical program.

For More Information on the
Feed the Future Innovation Lab for Legume Systems Research
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https://www.canr.msu.edu/legumelab/
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https://twitter.com/LegumeLab
http://www.youtube.com/channel/UCWQ0CX0HO-HyGG1DWbAibKw

